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A Very Busy Week


Next week, in addition to practicing and presenting our three plays at the first grade assembly, we will take part in the many adtivities associated with Book Week as noted below. Thus it will be a very busy week in Grade One. For this reason, we will not have our regular spelling list to practice during this week. We will again have our regular spelling list next week. 
First Grade Assembly

Next Friday will be the day of our First Grade Assembly. The Assembly will take place in the cafeteria and will start at 8:15am. The students are very well prepared, and very excited as well. We will present three short plays: The Three Billy Goats Gruff, The Little Red Hen, and Flying South. 
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Book Week

Next week is also Book Week at ISE. This is a special week in which the entire elementary school focuses specifically on reading and books. There is a Scholastic Book Fair, a visiting author, and opportunities for students to read to and with students in other grade levels. Our First Grade students will be reading stories to the students in PK4 on Monday morning. On Wednesday our class will visit the book fair. On Thursday we will have our visit with Ian Billings, visiting author and performer. 

Language Arts

This week we will finish re-writing our personal letters to Robert Munsch. We are just completing an author study on the very amusing books of Robert Munsch. We are also just completing a writing unit on writing a friendly letter, so all of the children have written letters to Robert Munsch to tell him about their favorite books and characters. We will finish these and mail them this week. In addition to this and preparing for our assembly, we will be reading as much as possible, in honor of Book Week. 
Science


In Science we have just started a new unit of study on New Plants. We have learned about the parts of a plant and planted some fast growing plants under lights in our room. In computer class students have begun to create and animated videos of a plant growing from a seed to maturity. We hope to have these ready to show at parent student conferences in the middle of this month. 
